
DLC NIGHT OWLS

The Night Owls are a group of DLC parents who want to support the

school and its teachers and enrich the student experience at DLC.

We strive to have parents from each DLC age-group/class involved.

Annual DLC family camping trip
Social gatherings for DLC parents and families
Spring or Fall Festival & Auction
School clean up days

We meet monthly to organize and plan fun family events and
fundraisers like:

ABOUT US

WHAT WE DO

Email DLCparentNightOwls@gmail.com  to let us know
you’re interested and we’ll  add you to the list!

GET INVOLVED WITH THE

HOW TO GET INVOLVED

Attend regular meetings to plan upcoming events
Attend Night Owls social and fundraising activities
Take on a leadership role as the President, Secretary, or
Treasurer

The Night Owls get to craft their own calendar/expectations so
you can participate at the level you’re able. Some typical
responsibilities include:
 

WHAT IS THE COMMITMENT?


